
Our next SNWA event is on 15th October, and we’re excited to welcome anyone who isn’t part of a group yet 
and wants to learn more. If you’re in any non-NW community Facebook groups, could you please share the 
event link to help spread the word? Thanks so much!  Those already in schemes as members or coordinators are
welcome to come to contribute as well as learn.

Neighbourhood Watch Information Event

Tuesday 15th October from 6:30 to 8:45pm

Walthew House ,112 Shaw Heath, Stockport SK2 6QS

Are you interested in learning more about establishing a Neighbourhood Watch scheme?

This event is tailored for Stockport residents not already a scheme member but maybe eager to understand 
Neighbourhood Watch better.

If you're part of an existing Stockport scheme or a scheme coordinator, we invite you to join us to connect with 
others who share your interests.

Agenda:
1. Initiating a new scheme
2. Operational variations of schemes, offering a learning opportunity for existing schemes and a chance to 
contribute insights for others.
3. An open forum for exchanging tips, addressing challenges, and celebrating successes.
4. A briefing from the police (to be confirmed).

Co-ordinators please pass this on to your members or anyone else you think might be interested.

For those on facebook please share the following link https://fb.me/e/7b1vs1lMW



Walthew House


